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The Missouri Ethics Commission, at its February 1, 2024, meeting took the following action:

Advisory Opinion

The Commission refused to issue an Advisory Opinion with the reasoning that there were not
four votes to issue an opinion regarding the funding of a Presidential Primary Election by a
political party due to the lack of clarity of the campaign finance law and the role of transparency
in the law.
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